August 9, 1929, "Library”

The Commnissioner,

Office of Indisn Affairs,
Depertment of the Interior,
Washington, D.C.

Dear Sir:

Your letter qf Auvgust 3rd, granting me permisaion to search the
files of the Indian Buresu for records relating to my study of Sitting Bull
has reached me. Please accept my hearty thanks. When I come to Washington,
I shall b'e ‘happy to take adventage of your kind permission.

Peithfully yours,

W S Campbell



